
 

 

 

 

 

17 August 2020 

 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

For the kind attention of Students & Parents: 

The classes for the first year students provisionally admitted into our College 

commences from 19 August 2020 (Wednesday). 

Please note the following guidelines: 

• An exclusive official mail ID is given to each student to log into the virtual 

classes. Please check the Announcement section for the List of Provisionally 

selected students to find your official mail ID. 

• The links to various academic programmes for attending the first hour class 

at 9:00 am on 19 August 2020 is also listed in the Announcement section. 

• Google Meet is the platform used by the College to conduct online classes and 

Google Classroom is used to share course material. 

• The classes will be scheduled between 9:00 am to 1:20 pm comprising 4 hours 

class with 20 minutes break from 11:00 am to 11:20 am  

• The Departments will communicate the course-wise timetable to their 

students. 

We seek the support and cooperation from our students for continuous and fruitful 

learning. We request the students and parents to check the college website regularly 

for further updates.  

We warmly welcome each student into our Stella Maris family! 

Stay home, stay safe and happy learning! 
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